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Collas Crill's Digital and Marketing Executive Chloe Withe has been shortlisted for the Marketing category of this year's Jersey

Finance Rising Star Awards.

The Rising Stars Awards reward and recognise young talent within Jersey's �nancial centre and include categories across a number

of professions.

Sophie Ferbrache, Associate Director of Business Development and Marketing, said: 'Chloe is a real asset to the �rm. She has great

intuition and a can-do attitude both of which are essential in a fast-paced �eld like ours. She is passionate about what she does and

making the shortlist is great recognition of all the fantastic work that she does here at Collas Crill. Congratulations, Chloe.'

Chloe said: 'I am delighted to have been shortlisted for the Rising Star Awards. It's great to have been recognised among such a

talented group of peers and I'd like to thank Jersey Finance for providing me with this amazing opportunity.'

To vote for Chloe, visit the Rising Stars categories page, click Marketing then click 'Vote for Chloe'. Voting closes on 25 September.

For more information on the awards, click here.
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